
Press release 
 

Awareness Programme on NEW CRIMINAL LAWS Conducted at 

GDCW Kathua in Collaboration with SSP Kathua 

 

Kathua, 15FEB, 2025 – An awareness programme was successfully organized at 

Government Degree College for Women (GDCW) Kathua in collaboration with 

SSB Kathua. The event aimed to educate students on important legal and social 

issues, fostering awareness and engagement among young minds regarding 

the new criminal laws. 

The programme commenced with a lamp-lighting ceremony, graced by DSP 

Headquarter Kathua Manjeet Singh, DSP Ms. Geetanjali (Prob.), SHO Women 

Cell Ms. Anuradha, Ms. Vandana (Public Prosecution Officer), and Mr. Yusuf 

(PSI) and by Dr. Seema Jolly, prof. Ashwani Khajuria, prof. Rachna, Prof. Romica 

Bassin. 

The welcome address was delivered by Dr. Pratyogita, setting the stage for 

insightful discussions. Following this, students Taniya, Tamana, Bhumi, and 

Aabha from GDCW Kathua shared their thoughts through engaging speeches, 

emphasizing the importance of awareness about three new criminal laws The 

new laws—Bharatiya Nyaya Sanhita (BNS), Bharatiya Nagarik Suraksha 

Sanhita (BNSS), and Bharatiya Sakshya Adhiniyam (BSA) 

The awareness session featured DSP Ms. Geetanjali(Prob.), who addressed key 

social and legal concerns, followed by Ms. Vandana (Public Prosecution 

Officer), who elaborated onthe new laws—Bharatiya Nyaya Sanhita (BNS), 

Bharatiya Nagarik Suraksha Sanhita (BNSS), and Bharatiya Sakshya 

Adhiniyam (BSA)—. She also conducted an interactive question-answer round, 

during which students actively participated and sought clarifications on various 

issues. 

The session concluded with a closing note by Mr. Yusuf (PSI), summarizing the 

key takeaways and encouraging students to remain informed and vigilant. 

A formal vote of thanks was presented by Prof. Tajinder and Prof. Paramjeet, 

expressing gratitude to the dignitaries, participants, and organizers for making 

the event a success. 



The event was graced by various committee members. Their collective efforts 

ensured the successful organization of the program, promising an engaging and 

enlightening experience for all participants. A total of 125 students attended this 

awareness program. 

The awareness programme was a significant step in empowering students with 

knowledge, encouraging them to be proactive members of society. 

 

 









 


